
 

 

QUESTIONS PURSUANT TO COUNCIL PROCEDURE 11.2 

The following question has been received, on notice, from a Member: 
 
From Councillor Chris Amos to Councillor Ivan Henderson, Portfolio 
Holder for Economic Growth, Regeneration & Tourism 
 
“At the 6 August 2024 full Council meeting I asked a question about 
investment in Clacton Town Centre and particularly the wrapping of the 
empty shops. The answer I received was that this would be done in the 
Autumn, and yes, at the beginning of November some shops were indeed 
wrapped. 
 
Disappointingly though there are still at least eight shops not wrapped and 
looking unkempt and so the Town Centre still looks scruffy and dirty which 
is not likely to encourage business investment!  
 
My question therefore is: Where is the town centre regeneration money 
for Clacton that matches what is being invested in Dovercourt High 
Street?” 


